Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, December 2!

December's PBIS celebration will be Dec. 19th! We will be watching holiday/winter movies with
popcorn! The criteria to attend is NO detentions or suspensions in the month of December. You
might even get a chance to pick a movie! More details to come

Mrs. Hill will be hosting a movie day next Monday & Tuesday in her room during your lunch
time. The Movie - "Lego Star Wars Holiday Special”, Please sign up on the clipboard outside her

room if you would like to attend.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



